
 ***************************************************************************************** 
 XV SCIENTIFIC MEETING OF THE SPANISH ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY 

 LA LAGUNA,  5 - 9 SEPTEMBER 2022 
 ***************************************************************************************** 

 Dear colleagues, 

 On behalf of the Scientific and Local Organizing Committees of the XV Scientific Meeting of 
 the Spanish Astronomical Society, we would like to give updated information of interest. 

 1. REGISTRATION, APPLICATION FOR ACCOMMODATION GRANTS, AND 
 APPLICATION FOR CONTRIBUTIONS 

 Two important dates to have in mind: 

 ●  March 2 (TODAY!): Opening of registration, applications for accommodation grants 
 (junior members), and application for contributions. 

 ●  April 15: Deadline for application for contributions, and accommodation grants. 

 We remind you that the registration can be carried out until the week before the Meeting. 
 Late registrations will have a surcharge. 
 As is tradition, junior members who register  before  July 15  will pay no registration fee, and 
 all junior members are invited to the conference dinner. 

 Relevant information regarding the meeting can be found on our webpage: 

 https://www.sea-astronomia.es/reunion-cientifica-2020 

 In addition, from the SEA website you have a link to the meeting website, with relevant 
 information regarding registration and grant applications, which we copied directly for you: 

 http://research.iac.es/congreso/SEA2022/pages/es/presentacion.php 

 You will also find there additional information on logistic aspects of the meeting. 

 2. GROUP MEETINGS 

 As it has happened in the past Scientific Meetings we will accommodate group meetings in 
 the calendar. We have already received some proposals. Those of you interested in 
 organizing one of these meetings, please contact us  before July 15th  , indicating the topic, 
 number of people expected to attend, and estimated duration. 

https://www.sea-astronomia.es/reunion-cientifica-2020
http://research.iac.es/congreso/SEA2022/pages/es/presentacion.php


 Best wishes, 

 Minia Manteiga (  minia.manteiga@udc.es  ) on behalf of  the SOC 
 Maria Jesús Martínez González (  m.j.martinez@iac.es  )on  behalf of the LOC. 


